
 

 

CBCE 2020 Update 

Dear Colleagues 
 
We hope you are keeping well and safe in these uncertain times we are living in. 
 
We are writing to inform you that in light of the current COVID-19 crisis and government 
guidelines affecting many of our colleagues we have made the difficult decision to postpone 
this year's CBCE event. 
 
To ensure we can offer the best quality event and that we can welcome as many colleagues 
as possible, we are in effect cancelling the event for 2020 and it will now take place on 
Monday 21st - Wednesday 23rd June 2021.  We are delighted to say we will still be 
returning to the Hilton at the Ageas Bowl in Southampton. 
 
All current registrations and exhibition bookings will be transferred to the 2021 
event.  However, if you do not wish to transfer your place, please contact us at 
info@cbce.org.uk for details of next steps. 
 
We are sad that we will not be joining together this year but we do hope to see you next 
year. 
 
Stay well and please do contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Best regards 
 
Alan Jose   Hilary Grainger  
President   Chair 
FBCA    The Cremation Society 

6th May 2020 
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